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 Hannah White SUPPRT2015/6097/P 07/12/2015  10:45:00 To Whom it may Concern, I am writing in connection with the planing application made by Mr Ross of 

21 Healey St. I own number 19 - next door, and over the past 2 years since owning the property have 

seen a significant improvement to Healey St. We absolutely love living there, and are all for the 

improvement of the Street especially when it comes to keeping the properties as houses. It is the most 

wonderfully suitably house for families and children, but these families need space as we know. 

Extensions such as the one applied for by Mr Ross, in my opinion are only positive for the Street and 

for the area, in developing a family oriented community. A similar Mansard extension has been 

completed opposite our properties and it looks fantastic. As the property who are likely to have the 

greatest invasion from the building works, we know that Mr & Mrs Ross will do this as sympathetically 

as possibly and we personally feel as residents of Healey St that the benefit that their works will do to 

the street will far outweigh the relatively minimal invasion while works are taking place. Personally I 

feel that Camden should be pushed to be the choice for families in central/ north London, and this 

application in Kentish Town is a great example of how we can expand, and improve our community. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any more queries.
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